
From:  

Mo Cohen  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Adding more lanes isn't going to fix traffic. The roads need to have better visibility and be better taken 
care of. This needs an Environmental Impact Statement because added lanes only equals added traffic, it 
is only going to cause more traffic and less wildlife without resolving any transportation issues. More 
lanes doesn't equal faster drive times, it's been proven time and time again, we need better solutions 
than this.  

 


